

## STATE SUPERINTENDENT of PUBLIC INSTRUCTION OKLAHOMA STATE DEPARTMENT of EDUCATION

**April 22, 2019** 

Dear Superintendent Chaney:

Thank you for submitting the required FY2019 Consolidated Monitoring documents for **EPIC ONE ON ONE CHARTER PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT** to the Oklahoma State Department of Education (OSDE). The cooperation of your staff during the Federal Programs Consolidated Monitoring process has been greatly appreciated.

We are pleased to inform you that **EPIC ONE ON ONE CHARTER PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT** has been determined to be **Compliant** with federal requirements for the 2018-2019 school year, therefore, no further action is required. Attached you will find the signed, final copy of the LEA's Consolidated Monitoring tool with OSDE reviewer notes/comments.

If you have questions regarding monitoring requirements, please contact me at 405-521-6785 or by email at debbie.pham@sde.ok.gov.

Sincerely,

Debbie Pham

Program Specialist State Department of Education Office of Federal Programs